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Gannon Cuneo

From: Lang, Katherine <katherine.lang@ecoaus.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 4 April 2023 12:56 PM

To: Gannon Cuneo

Cc: Gannon Cuneo; John McFadden

Subject: RE: Re-referral for 21/1043 - 23 lot subdivision and roads, 1 & 7 Reg Grundy Drive, 

Bundanoon

Attachments: KAR_ErithStBundanoon_NarlaEnv_Final_v3.0.pdf; 1281_7 Reg Grundy Dr 

Bundanoon_KAR review_v1.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Afternoon Gannon, 

 

I have reviewed the KAR (as attached) and confirm that the actions identified in our previous review (as attached) 

have been satisfactorily addressed.  

 

The KAR Final v3.0 has addressed the relevant requirements. Would you like me to prepare a letter response or is 

this email advice sufficient? 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Katherine Lang 

Senior Environmental Consultant 

Monday-Thursday 

  

Eco Logical Australia – A Tetra Tech Company 

Suite 204, Level 2, 62 Moore Street, Austinmer NSW 2515 

Ph: 8579 5189 Mob: 0439 552 656 

katherine.lang@ecoaus.com.au  

https://www.ecoaus.com.au  
 

Eco Logical Australia acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 

waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures; and to Elders both past and present. Through 

this acknowledgement we commit to ongoing learning and understanding on our journey to reconciliation. 
 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 

 

 

 

From: Gannon Cuneo <gcuneo@mecone.com.au>  

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 2:07 PM 

To: Lang, Katherine <katherine.lang@ecoaus.com.au> 

Cc: Gannon Cuneo <Gannon.Cuneo@wsc.nsw.gov.au>; John McFadden <John.McFadden@wsc.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Re-referral for 21/1043 - 23 lot subdivision and roads, 1 & 7 Reg Grundy Drive, Bundanoon 

 


��� CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. Verify the source before opening links or attachments. 


��� 

 

Hi Katherine, 

 


